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Veteran Health Indiana to hold dedication Ceremony 

For new Bloomington Indiana primary care clinic 

Veteran Health Indiana is holding a Dedication ceremony for a new clinic in 

Bloomington, Indiana. On December 12, 2019 at 2 PM, Veterans, media and the 

public are invited to attend a dedication ceremony at 2100 South Liberty Drive, 

Suite B, Bloomington, IN 47403. 

The clinic, operated by VALOR HEAL TH CARE, continues to expand the services 

offered by VA to Veterans in the Bloomington, Bedford, Ellettsville, Spencer and 

Nashville communities. 

The new location will be open for tours with VA representatives on hand to 

discuss health care enrollment and clinic operations. 

This clinic replaces the former VA clinic in the area. 

In addition, Veteran Health Indiana continues to serve Veterans at the existing 

Mental Health clinic. 

All Veterans, Veteran family members, local media and the public are invited to 

attend. We appreciate our colleagues in the media for their willingness to engage 

Veterans and help communicate VA issues. 

For more information or to set up interviews please contact 

Stephen Donovan stephendonovan@va.gov or 

Christina Shepard Christinashepard@va.gov 




